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VOLUNTEER ! 
 
 

THE QUINTET NEEDS YOU! 
 

 

To become a candidate for the Board of Directors, 

contact the QUINTET Office at 503-292-7800 or email 

(steve@thequintet.org) or (maria@thequintet.org) for 

the Declaration of Candidacy Form  

 
• Participate in monthly board meetings to address community issues 

• Review the community financials to assure we are in good standing 

• Create a harmonious environment for yourself and your neighbors 

• Work with CMI management to make decisions about maintenance 

• Develop rules and processes for the community 

 

 

 

mailto:steve@thequintet.org
mailto:maria@thequintet.org



